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Telephone: 0151-9248661                                                                                                      

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 

 

Wear White for Mrs White 

On Thursday 21st October we will be ‘Wearing White for Mrs White’ and 

donations can be made to Cancer Research North West. 

This is easy for us as we wear white shirts as part of our uniform. You can of 

course wear white socks or a white ribbon in your hair. 

 

School finish times 

A reminder of pick up times at the end of the day: 

Nursery & Reception 3.00 

Year 1 and Year 2 3.10 

Year 3,4,5,6  3.15 

We ask that parents/carers do not arrive too early on site to pick up. 

 

Covid Alert 

Please remember to inform school if your child tests positive for covid on our 

special email address covidalert@gcp.org.uk  

If you are sending your child into school when a family member has tested 

positive and you have not been advised to isolate by Track & Trace, please let 

school know. 

Please supply us with symptom type, symptom onset date, date of Lateral flow 

test if taken, date of PCR test and date the period of isolation will end – we 

have to report this information for every case. Thank you. 

 

Digital Parenting Week 

This week has been Digital Parenting Week. We hope that you have visited our 

online safety page to see the activities for families and advice for parents. 

There is a link on our homepage. 

Please can we ask you to monitor the videos/games your child is accessing 

online. We are aware that children across the school are talking about ‘Squid 

Games’ and we ask that you continue to be vigilant when they are online. 

 

Rosary 

October is the month of the Rosary and all children from Year 1 to Year 6 are 

praying the Rosary as age appropriate. We ask your family to join in with us 

wherever you are as part of morning prayers. 

 

Fantasy Premier League 

As mentioned in the letter last week, our Fantasy Premier League starts 

tomorrow. There is a link on our homepage with details about joining our 

league before 11am on Saturday. 
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Diary Dates 

 
 

Thu 21st – Wear 

White for Mrs 

White 

 

Thu 21st – Year 2 

Harvest 

Celebration 

2.15pm (one 

parent/carer only 

per family) 

 

Fri 22nd – finish 

normal time for 

half term 

 

Mon 1st November 

– we return to 

school 
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